
Dear TCA Families and Friends, 
 
TCA’s Board of Directors would like to share some highlights from the June 1, 2023, meeting: 
 
Thank You to Dr. Sojourner 
Last Thursday morning’s Board meeting was a special one, in that, the Board expressed their 
gratitude to Dr. Sojourner in a heartfelt tribute with an array of words and gifts. We are so thankful for 
his servant leadership over the past 9 years as President of our school and previously, as Junior 
High Principal. Dr. Sojourner has been a true gift to TCA and will be sorely missed as he heads into 
retirement, to spend more time with his wife, Lori, and their precious granddaughters. If you see him 
out and about this summer, please wish him well. We are so appreciative of the legacy he has left at 
TCA and how his leadership has influenced so many students and staff with integrity and genuine 
care. 
 
Character Update 
Wes Jolly, TCA’s Director of Academic Services, presented the annual character report. Twelve 
measurable areas such as attendance, bullying, academic achievement, discipline, attrition, and 
graduation rates are included as indicators in the report. Analysis is taken from parent/student/staff 
surveys, assessment and accreditation reports, discipline rates compared to the district/state. The 
results from this past year were rated in the top two of all years measured. As indicated on the most 
recent parent survey, our parent community values character as one of the top four best things 
about TCA. 
 
Appreciation Committee 
We received an update on all the appreciation events that took place at each of our schools during 
the year. A big thank you to all the parents who donated items and volunteered at class events and 
lunches, and made the staff feel appreciated throughout the year. The TCA staff are very grateful 
and appreciative of what the TCA community does for them! 
 
As always, if you have any questions, please contact us at talk2tcaboard@gmail.com. Have a 
wonderful summer! 
 
Thank You, 
 
Sonya Wittleder 
Board Secretary 
 

 

TCA Board of Directors 
The Classical Academy exists to assist parents in their mission to develop exemplary citizens, 

equipped with analytical thinking skills, virtuous character, and a passion for learning, all built upon a 

solid foundation of knowledge. 
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